The Executive Council of the Friends of the Tipton County Library met for the last time at the Tipton County Public Library at 300 West Church Ave. in Covington on Thursday, the 18<sup>th</sup> September, 2014 at 7:00 P.M.. Those in attendance were Sherri P. Onorati, Shannon Leach, Carrie D. Gross, Sharon Timbs, Nina Baker, Jared Ray Baker and David A. Gwinn.

The Minutes of the previous meeting were read. Sherri Onorati made a motion that the Minutes be approved. Seconded by Shannon Leach. Motion passed.

It was announced that Covington Mayor, David W. Gordon, and challenger, Justin W. Hanson, would be engaged in a debate/question and answer session at the next We The People meeting on Tuesday, the 23rd of September 2014 at 7:00 P.M.. One of the topics would be the Tipton County Public Library.

On the motion of Sherri Onorati, the Friends of the Tipton County Public Library would participate in Covington's Heritage Day on September 27 but the organization would not need a booth. The Friends would share a booth with the Tipton County Public Library. Motion seconded by Shannon Leach. Motion passed.

Plans were made for the Open House on the 16<sup>th</sup> of October, 2014 for the new Tipton County Public Library that will be sponsored by the Friends of the Tipton County Public Library.

The Executive Council were encouraged to attend the Tipton County Public Library Board Meeting to be held on Monday, the 29<sup>th</sup> of September 2014 and the Open House for the Dyersburg State Learning Resource Center on the 30<sup>th</sup> of September 2014.

Shannon Leach made a motion to adjourn. Motion seconded by Sherri Onorati. Motion passed.

Meeting adjourned at 7:30 P.M.

Daniel N. Humin

Respectfully submitted,

David A. Gwinn Secretary Pro-Tem